
& (C& iC broadcasting co., inc.

155 front st., manchester, n. h.

Hanover, N.11.
March 18th, 1952

M. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary,

Thank you very much for your report on the reception of our
signals between 2:00 and 2:45 am,, Wednesday, March 12, 1952.

We received many reports from our broadcast that Warning, and
we are glad to have yours among then,.

This letter will serve as official confirmation oil your report.

Good luck to you and your DXing

Vy 73 S

William W. Heiser
Chief Engineer, WTSL,
Hanover, N.H.


